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Chicago, Fort Wayne & Eastern Railroad 

Engineering Services 
7411 Fullerton Street, Suite 300 

Jacksonville, FL 32256 
E-Mail: Larry.Romaine@railamerica.com 

Direct Dial 904-538-6054 

DATE: April 18,2012 
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Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

SUBJECT: PUCO Case No.: 10-2309-RR-FED 
PID# 81522 
IORY# CFERGClOOOl 
XRL# VEM09-24800 
Shannon Street - AAR\DOT# 523451Y 
Van Wert, (Van Wert), OH 

To whom it may concern: 

This correspondence is to formally request that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio grant a 1 month 
extension ofthe completion date for PUCO Case No. 10-2309-RR-FED until May 23, 2012. 

This project has been delayed due to an obstructed view of new Flashers presented by the relocation of an AEP 
Utility Pole into the line of sight for said Flashers. This conflict incurred additional field meetings in order to 
coordinate a practical solution. While a resolution has been found, there are additional funding and approval 
requests currently underway, as well as slight material lead time that will likely prohibit crossing construction 
from being completed by the April 23, 2012 completion date currently in place. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Thank you, 

O . 1 

Larry Romaine 
AVP - Engineering Services 

LR/mp 

cc: Mr. Joe Parsons - General Manager (CFE) 
Mr. Terry Frank - Director of Engineering (Xorail) 
Mr. Tod Darfus (ORDC) 
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